
 

 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 

TO:  Mayor and Council 
 
FROM:      Gregory I. Guernsey, AICP, Director    
  Planning and Zoning Department 
 
DATE:  August 12, 2016 
 
SUBJECT:  Withdrawal for Non-Peak Hour Concrete Installation 
             
 
Staff is requesting a withdrawal of the following item from the August 18, 2016, City Council 
meeting agenda. 
 

Approve an ordinance amending City Code 9-2 relating to requirements for non-peak 
hour concrete installation within portions of the Central Business District and Public 
zoning districts. 

 
After recent discussions with the Economic Development Department and the Austin Police 
Department, it was determined the enforcement provisions of the proposed ordinance could 
not be enforced as written.  The Development Services Department and Planning and Zoning 
Department will be working with these departments and the Law Department to create a new 
ordinance that addresses this problem.  Staff anticipates a revised ordinance will be presented 
to Council within the next 45 to 60 days. 
 
 
Cc:  Marc Ott, City Manager 
       Sue Edwards, Assistant City Manager 
  
 


